
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - 

Date: 2/4/2025 2:05:45 PM
Subject: 2025 Q1 Quarterly Engagement Update Memo

Attachments: 2025-01-06 CEC - Engagement - Memo - Q1 2025 public engagement s 
chedule FINAL.pdf

Dear Mayor and Council,

 

Please see the attached memo from Maria Pontikis, which summarizes in brief the public engagement 
projects scheduled within City departments for Q1 of 2025, and their planned dates in field.

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Maria at maria.pontikis@vancouver.ca or 
604.218.6319.

 

Best,

Paul

 

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver

paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

 

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm 
(Musqueam), Sḵwx\u817 _wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.

 

 

 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 



 

 
City of Vancouver, City Manager’s Office 
Civic Engagement and Communications, Public Engagement 
453 West 12th Avenue 
Vancouver, British Columbia V5Y 1V4 Canada 
604-218-6319  
vancouver.ca 

 

 

 

 
CITY MANAGERS OFFICE 

Civic Engagement and Communications 
  

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M  February 4, 2025 
 
TO: Mayor and Council 
  
CC: Paul Mochrie, City Manager 

Armin Amrolia, Deputy City Manager 
Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manager 
Sandra Singh, Deputy City Manager 
Katrina Leckovic, City Clerk 
Teresa Jong, Administration Services Manager, City Manager’s Office 
Mellisa Morphy, Director of Policy, Mayor’s Office 
Trevor Ford, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 

  
FROM: Maria Pontikis 

Chief Communications Officer 
  
SUBJECT: Q1 2025 public engagement schedule 
  
 
Dear Mayor and Council,  
 
The purpose of this memo is to provide a high-level overview of upcoming City-led public 
engagement projects in Q1 2025, excluding stakeholder engagement activities.  
 
The following table is meant to offer an approximation of engagement timelines for Q1; exact 
dates for each project are determined closer to the launch date. Generally, projects are open for 
input for three to four weeks from their launch date.  
 
This quarter's schedule is planned around the Vancouver School Board’s spring break (March 
17-28), recognizing that this is a busy time for many families. A number of engagements are 
planned for early April after school is back in session and following the April 5th municipal by-
election.  
  

Week of Project Description 
Jan. 27 Rupert-Renfrew Area Plan (PDS) Staff will be sharing proposed final draft directions, 

focusing on land use near station areas, 
opportunities for additional ground-oriented retail, 
and public realm.   I I 
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Feb. 3 Granville Street planning program 
(PDS) 

This second phase of engagement will seek 
feedback on proposed draft policies for the planning 
area, including proposed amendments to land use, 
public space and transportation plans.   

Feb. 10 Liquor establishment operating 
hours (DBL) 

Engagement will provide an opportunity for the 
public to share their views on operating hours for 
liquor establishments (e.g. bars, clubs) in Downtown 
and non-Downtown areas.  

Feb. 17 Killarney Northeast traffic calming 
(ENG) 

As part of the City's Neighbourhood Traffic 
Management Program, engagement will gather 
feedback on traffic calming, local access, and street 
use priorities for E 45th Ave. 

Feb. 24 City-initiated rezoning in areas of 
Broadway and Cambie (PDS) 

The public will have the opportunity to learn more 
about proposed City-initiated rezoning for the 
Broadway Plan and Cambie Corridor Plan areas, 
and to provide feedback through the City’s Shape 
Your City rezoning portal.  

 
In addition to the projects listed below, there is a planned Park Board engagement for W.C. 
Shelley Park and Burrard Slopes Park.  
 
For additional context, engagement is typically led by project teams within each department with 
support from Civic Engagement and Communications. A summary of engagement findings will 
be shared with Council by way of Council reports produced by each department.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me and/or the representing General Manager 
for project-specific enquiries.  
 
Best, 
 

 
 
Maria Pontikis 
Chief Communications Officer 
604.218.6319 
 




